
Convention Committee Summer 2024 Assembly Report 

WELCOME HOME: Many Symptoms, One Solution 

 

Greetings all and welcome to Cleveland, Ohio!   

The Convention Committee as a whole has been meeting every 3rd Tuesday of each month 
and our Roster is 40+ strong. Our next meeting is scheduled for July 16 @ 7:00pm EST via 
Zoom.  Our subcommittees have been diligently meeting monthly.   

We have been sending a monthly E-blast via our Region 5 Secretary and have at least 179 
registrants planning to attend.  Rumor has it there are going to be quite a few walk-ins.   

Other accomplishments:  Our program has been drafted and is and has been sent to the 
board for approval.  We have games planned for Friday night and a DJ is reserved for 
Saturday night dancing.  Table centerpieces are in the making along with other signs and 
decorations in the works.  Registration packets are being planned and a date has been set 
to have a packet assembly party in August.   

We still need volunteers:   The Marketplace is in need of help and leadership.   

There is some fine tuning to be done but we are so excited to get the show on the “12 Step 
Road!” and welcome everyone back to our In-Person Region 5 Convention! 

    WELCOME HOME! 
 

Yours in love and service, 

 

Marilyn D., Chair 

Pam P., Vice Chair 


